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Meeting Date:  April 19, 2021     

Department:   Engineering and Public Works  

Report No.:   EPW-2021-09 

Submitted by:  Jake Straus, C.E.T. – Manager of Public Works  

Approved by:   Fred Tranquilli, Chief Administrative Officer / CAO 

SUBJECT:    McCracken Municipal Drain – Tender Results   

 

 
RECOMMENDATION: THAT: Council accept the tender from Robinson Farm Drainage for 
$48,250.00 excluding HST, $54,522.50 including HST, to complete the construction of the 
McCracken Municipal Drain.                                                
 

BACKGROUND: 
Council will recall the following motion passed on February 16, 2021 after Court of Revision for the 

McCracken Municipal Drain:  

 

THAT: Council adopt the Engineer’s Report for the McCracken Municipal Drain, and give third and 

final reading to By-law No. 05-21 for the project. 

 

COMMENTS: 
There were three tender submissions received as follows:  

No. Contractor Amount (Excl. HST) 

1 Robinson Farm Drainage $48,250.00 

2 
Van Bree Drainage and 

Bulldozing Limited 
$49,775.00 

3 McNally Excavating $50,090.40 
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CONSULTATION: 
Mike DeVos, P.Eng. from Spriet Associates completed a review of the three tenders submitted and 
has verified the calculations are correct and the lowest price submission is being recommended for 
award in the amount of $48,250.00 (excluding HST).  
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 
This project is being completed under the Ontario Drainage Act. All assessed owners are responsible 

for their individual assessments based on the land assessed.   

ATTACHMENTS: 
None.  


